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Dear Wellington Exempted Village Schools Parent/Guardian, 


Beginning in August 2022, the Nutrition Services Department will transition to operating procedures in 
place prior to March 2020, 


1. Breakfast and lunch will still be available to all students, however, meals will NOT be free to all 
students. Families will need to complete the Free and Reduced-Price Family applications, after 
July 1, to qualify for free or reduced-price meals. Students who do not qualify for free or 
reduced-priced meals must pay full price for breakfast and lunch. Updated prices will be posted 
at a later date. 


2. Because meals are no longer free, it will once again become important to pay attention to 
charges/negative balances on student accounts. Please be sure to check your student’s accounts 
prior to the end of the year and repay all balances. We hope to start the 2022-23 school year 
fresh, with no debt! Please strive to keep your child’s account balance positive.  Students are 
able to purchase meals and snacks using cash, check, or money pre-loaded onto their student 
accounts. Next school year, to keep lines moving, we will be unable to give change back. Any 
surplus money will be added to a student’s account for future purchases. A great way to check 
on account balances and load money onto accounts is by using our payment system http://
www.payschoolscentral.com/


3. Next school year, all students will enter their Student Number into the PIN Pad for the cashier to 
ring them out. This means that ALL students must know their 6-digit Student Number before the 
first day of school in August. Student numbers can be found in Power School near your child’s 
name. If your student does not know their number, or requires practice, please work with them 
over the summer so they are prepared for the first day of school. 


To check your student’s account balance, complete a Free and Reduced-Price family application, or add 
money to your student’s account, please visit http://www.payschoolscentral.com/


If you have any questions, please reach out to Andrea Rutger, Director of Nutrition Services


 Monday – Friday 7:30 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.


Office: 440-647-7415 
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